
 

12 February 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

  

My name is Sakina Abukar (Miss Abukar). I am thrilled to be your child's Year 1 teacher for the remainder 

of the academic year.  I wanted to take this opportunity to introduce myself and share some information 

about our upcoming journey together. 

  

I am a qualified teacher with experience across multiple schools. I believe that every child has incredible 

potential and I am committed to creating a nurturing, engaging, and inclusive classroom environment 

where each student can thrive. 

  

I strongly believe that the partnership between home and school is crucial for your child's success. I 

encourage open communication and welcome your involvement in our classroom community. I am 

looking forward to meeting you in person. Please feel free to stop by before or after school hours. I'm 

always happy to discuss your child's progress, address any concerns, or simply say hello. 

  

Rest assured that I will work diligently to ensure each child feels secure, supported, and excited about 

learning. Together, we will make this year a memorable and enriching experience for your child. 

  

Please don't hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or concerns. I'm looking forward to getting to 

know you and your children as we embark on the rest of this year ahead. 

  

Warm regards, 
 

Miss Sakina Abubakar 

 


